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Beach Walk Access Renovations Underway 
 
 
 

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- Glynn County Public works began a project of refurbishing two existing beach 
walk access bridges located on St. Simons Island this week.  The accesses located at Postell Ave. off of 
12th St. and Oglethorpe Ave. off of 7th St. will be closed during the construction.  Once completed, the 
Postell Ave. beach walk will have new steps, decking posts, and handrails.  The access at Oglethorpe 
Ave. will have new handrails and steps. Construction in both locations should be completed by 
December 23rd.  Our goal is to continue to provide the public with safe, easy access to the St. Simons 
Beach. Questions or comments may be directed to Ben Pierce at Glynn County Public Works. He can 
be reached at 912‐554‐7744.  
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